

Community Development Department

38624 SE River Street | P.O. Box 987 Snoqualmie, Washington 98065 (425) 888-5337 www.snoqualmiewa.gov

The Planning Commission unanimously recommends that the City Council Community Development Committee consider the proposed update to the approved color palette as defined in SMC Section 17.35.040(C) and transmit said color palette to the City Council for approval.

The Planning Commission recommends the City Council approve the proposed color palette as presented in Exhibit A.

Recommended by the City of Snoqualmie Planning Commission on the 12th of June 2025.

Andre Testman

Planning Commission Chair

Mona Davis

andre O. Testman II

Attest by:

Mona Davis

Community and Economic Development Director